
Dear Customer,

We have temporarily closed our Wigmore Street, London branch due to the impact of Coronavirus.

From 30th March we will be temporarily closing this branch as a precaution for our team and our customers. 

Our nearest available branch is Habib House, 42 Moorgate, London EC2R 6JJ.

These changes are in line with government guidance. We are still committed to supporting you from alternative 

branches, on our website or via web banking.

Our continued service to you and your safety and wellbeing remain our absolute priority.

For further details please speak to your Relationship Manager, or a member of the team in our nearest open 

branch or visit www.habibbank.com.
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